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Overlay work planned on K-18 

The Kansas Department of Transportation plans to begin a mill and overlay project along 

portions of K-18 in Graham and Rooks counties starting Aug. 1. 

The project will cover a 27-mile stretch starting at the U.S. 24 junction in Graham County and 

extending east to the U.S. 183 junction in Plainville. Traffic will be reduced to one lane through 

the construction zone and directed by flaggers and a pilot car during daylight hours. Minor 

delays not exceeding 15 minutes should be anticipated. Work is expected to be complete by the 

beginning of October, weather permitting. 

Venture Corporation is the primary contractor for the project with a combined contract cost of 

approximately $2.6 million. For more information, contact Phillipsburg area construction 

engineer Jim Riener at 785-543-2163 or jim.riener@ks.gov.   

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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